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Now that the 2019 ADAC F4 season is over, it's time to look at
R-ace GP's results and progression in this championship.

To embark on a new championship was a challenge for R-ace GP, who's specialised
in Formula Renault. The team had to learn everything: the car, with a Tatuus chassis
and an Abarth engine; the championship, with experienced opponents; and the
circuits, most of which are located in Germany.
 
R-ace GP entered the competition with two drivers, Grégoire Saucy and Laszlo Toth,
joined by SMP Racing driver Michael Belov from the second meeting, and by Hadrien
David for rounds 5 and 6 in Zandvoort and at the Nürburgring. 
 
In 7 meetings and 20 races, R-ace GP drivers were on the podium 3 times. The
season even finished in a blaze of glory with a win for Belov during race 1 at the
Sachsenring.
 
Those results are the evidence of the progress made by the team, the whole season
long, with a better understanding of the car. 4th in the teams' standings after the
last race, R-ace GP has proven its worth in the championship organised by ADAC.
 
In 2020, R-ace GP will come back stronger. For its second season consecutive in
ADAC F4, the objectives will be increased to confirm the French team's step up. More
podiums, more wins.
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